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Urban Challenge 

 

Online Information & Medical Form 

 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers  
 
The Pymble Ladies’ College Urban Challenge will run from Tuesday 18th to Friday 21st February 2020. 

A 4 day program filled with fun and adventure, the students will be involved in an unfolding journey taking them around the 
Sydney CBD and surrounding suburbs. They will organise their own food, travel and selves as they navigate and negotiate 
their way across the city. The students will learn about team work and real life lessons (such as public transport won’t wait 
for the slow team!) whilst being supervised by a school staff member and guided by an Urban Challenge guide. All this will 
happen while with friends and learning skills and methods in self-sufficiency, leadership and followership, team 
responsibility, and much more. 

We have created a private page for your school on our website where you will find all the information about our program 
and how to register your child/ward’s details for the Challenge. Please use the information below to log in and fill out the 
required details.  

During the program this private page will allow parents/guardians the opportunity to watch the progress of the teams and 
play along to help their child/ward’s team earn extra points. Using the same login details below (so please keep this in a safe 
place) parents access challenges, read the teams' daily blogs and view photos and videos of the program. This portal will be 
open closer to the program and remain open till long after it is finished. 

At the end of the Challenge, students and parents alike will be able to log in here to download the images from the program. 

 
How to access the Pymble Ladies’ College private page on our website and complete the personal and medical details: 
 

• Go to www.theurbanchallenge.com.au  

• Click on ‘My Urban Challenge’ and login with: 

• Username:  plcurban 

• Password:   plc2020 

• Information about the program will appear here. 

• Please then complete the compulsory personal and medical fields.  

• If you choose to purchase any gear for the Challenge from us, full payment will be required at this time. 

• Once the online program form has been completed you will receive a summary of these details onscreen and be 
emailed this information along with our consent form which you will need to sign and return to the school 
coordinator by the specified date, please also save these summaries for your own records. 

 
Please navigate our website for further information about The Urban Challenge. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing the students on The Urban Challenge! 
 

The Urban Challenge Team  

 

 

http://www.theurbanchallenge.com.au/

